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     Respect for All. Learners for Life                30th   September 2106  

Science Day 

 
Thursday 6th October is Science Day. This 

year the theme is Health and Our Bodies. 

The children will be starting the day with an 

exciting assembly followed by a range of 

activities to complete throughout the day. 

 

 

Reading Workshop 
 

A Y1/Y2 parent Reading Workshop which is 

designed to help you to support your child 

with reading is being held on Friday 7th 

October 1.30-2.45 pm in the Community 

Room.  

 

Y1 Bethel Church 

 
Y1 enjoyed their trip to Bethel Church on 

Green Lane where they enhanced their 

learning about religion. 

 

Slow Down for Bobby 

 
This week the children had a special assembly 

for the ‘Slow Down for Bobby’ campaign. The 

children were read a story from a book 

commissioned by Bobby’s parents to teach all 

the children the importance of road safety. 

Following the assembly the children made 

posters which will be displayed around the 

school. If any parent would like a copy of the 

book ‘Super Bob’, you can order via the school 

office at a cost of £5. 

 

Diary Dates 

 

 
Thu 13th   Oct    Harvest Assembly 

 

Thu 20th  Oct    Parents Evening 

                         (letter to follow) 

 

Fri  21st   Oct    Break up for half term 

 

 

 2W Trip 
 

Y2 are going on a trip to Tesco. The trip 

supports the children’s understanding of 

where food comes from and it’s journey to 

Tesco. 

The trip will be afternoon only therefore 

lunchtime arrangements will be as usual. 

 

Tuesday   4th    October         2W 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DIARY DATES 

 
Monday            Project X            Miss Haynes 

                        Science               Miss Daniels 

                        Computing           Mrs Davin 

                        Forest School     Miss Kervin 

                        Football Y2         Yinka 

                        Arts and Crafts  Mrs White 

                        Block Play            Mrs Jones 

                        Zumba                 Miss Sturdy 

 

                        Club times 3:00 – 3:45pm 

 

                        SEN Drop-in 3-4pm 

                        Miss Hamilton 

            

Tuesday           2W Trip to Tesco 

 

Wednesday  

 

Thursday        Science Day 

 

                  Street Dance 3-4pm 

 

  Friday          Parent Reading Workshop 

                          1.30pm in Community Room 

 

                  Biscuit day – 1K to bring  

                           biscuits 

 

This year all proceeds raised from biscuit 

money will be donated to the oncology ward in 

Alder Hey Hospital. 

 

Nursery 

 
Nursery enjoyed ‘Welly Wednesday’ taking our 

learning activities outdoors in our garden. Can 

all children please bring in their wellington 

boots to keep in their tray.  

If possible can we please ask children to wear 

velcro  shoes to school. Thank you 

ATTENDANCE  

 

19th Sep   -   23rd  Sep 

 

          RD      95.79 

          RM      95.88 

          1K       94.44 

          1C       98.23 

          2H       96.00 

          2W      98.40 

          AM      95.94 

          PM       96.69 

 

4 classes in green with the others 

not far behind! 

 

Great attendance again nursery, 

let’s see if we can keep it up! 

 

     Last weeks attendance was: 

                96.21% 
 

Macmillan Coffee Morning 

 
We are having a Coffee Morning in aid of 

Macmillan Cancer Support in the Junior 

Hall on Thursday 6th October at 9.00am. 

Come along and enjoy coffee and cake 

whilst helping to raise money for this very 

worthy cause. 

If you would like to donate cakes then 

please bring them to school on Wednesday 

afternoon. 

 

 


